
 

 

 

 

 

                                        

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week at WGPA … 
Term 4 – Monday 19 February 2024 

Dear families,  

Welcome back, I hope that you had a wonderful half term. It was lovely to 

welcome the children back into school this morning, we are all looking forward 

to the exciting term that lies ahead! 

Curriculum newsletters have been shared by your child’s class teacher on their 

class dojo page, these will provide you with information on what your child will 

be learning this term. Updates on what your child has been doing will also be 

posted on your child’s class dojo page. I am also really excited to see the 

homework projects once they are completed! 

Our class assemblies last term were truly sensational! The children delivered 

key messages with confidence and showcased their talents. We are looking 

forward to seeing EYFS, KS1 and Year 3’s assemblies in the coming weeks. 

I have posted an important message on class dojo in relation to the importance 

of your child attending school each day. Mrs Mammatt is always on hand to 

offer support and guidance if required. If your child is unwell, it is important to 

make contact with the school office on each day of absence.  

Please take note of the dates to the right, it is our aim to provide you with key 

dates for the coming term.  

Mrs Smyth 

 

Key diary dates for Term 4: 

 

Monday 19th February  

Start of Term 4 

 

Tuesday 20th February  

EYFS writing workshop 2.30pm 

 

Thursday 22nd February  

Year 3 Class Assembly 

 

Friday 1st March 

Secondary School Offer Day 

 

Wednesday 6th March 

Year 2 Class Assembly 

 

Thursday 7th March 

World Book Day 

 

Monday 11th March 

KS2 Girls Football Festival 

 

Friday 15th March 

Y6 Trip to National Space Centre 

 

Thursday 21st March 

EYFS Trip to Little Jack’s Farm 

Year 1 Class Assembly 

 

Wednesday 27th March  

EYFS Class Assembly 

 

Thursday 28th March  

Last Day of Term 4 and Values 

Awards 

 

Tuesday 16th April 

First Day of Term 5 

 

Every Wednesday Café drop 

in led by our Pastoral team in 

school 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The children pictured were 

presented with a certificate 

for their entries into a Trust 

writing competition, two of 

our children in Year 6 won 

first prize for their character 

description and extended 

narrative! The winners 

received a special certificate, 

a notebook and pen to 

continue their writing journey 

and a personalised letter from 

our CEO Mr Moodie! A 

fantastic achievement for all 

who entered! 

 


